
 
 

Message to the Public of Porthcawl 

The Strategy Group is in the process of implementing a strategy for the 

most vulnerable people in Porthcawl. The strategy group in the initial phase are 

focussing on people 60 years and older and people with underlying health issues. 

The underlying health issues have been identified and can be viewed on 

www.gov.uk. 

The initial phase is to focus on three issues: 

1. Health – ensuring the vulnerable group get their essential medication 

2. Food – ensure that the vulnerable have sufficient food  

3. Health and wellbeing – isolation has started. Some may living alone or 

caring for another vulnerable person. In this initial phase we will 

support them with phone buddies. 

The Facebook page ’ Porthcawl Covid 19Strategy’ will post out regularly 

the current Government guidance. In addition at an operation level within 

Porthcawl we will post out guidance. Please join this group. You can message us 

for your needs by putting the Ward where you reside followed by either 

medication and or food and or wellbeing and we will respond. 

Within each Ward of Porthcawl we have a cohort of managers and 

volunteers to help with the above issues. These issues may develop over the 

next few months. 

We have had a tremendous response from the public in volunteering. To 

volunteer please visit https://Porthcawlc19s.weebly.com  

Please think about your neighbour, be considerate when shopping of the 

vulnerable in our community. As a community we will persevere.   

 

http://www.gov.uk/

